
Message from PCSO Martin Dickenson regarding Dog Thefts 
 
The recent spate of thefts in Carms and Pembs have resulted in a large number of dogs being 
recovered and returned to their rightful owners. Several arrests have been made and the 
investigation is ongoing. 
  
A theft on Wednesday 3rd February has resulted in 5 stolen dogs being recovered and at least 1 
arrest, again the investigation is ongoing. 
  
Our advice still remains the same, stay vigilant, report suspicious activity on 101 and try to keep 
everything secure, locked and safe. 
  
CCTV is also a great help in the detection of crime as it gives 24 hr coverage and can sometimes give 
vital information in the event of a theft.   
  
In 1 of the crimes the victim stated that a suspicious vehicle attended at his remote farm, a few days 
before the theft of his dogs, he stored the reg of the vehicle and upon Police investigation this 
vehicle was involved. 
  
So save and share anything suspicious with us, no matter how small, this can be done via email to 
me, but better still report it online on the DPP website or ring 101. 
 


